
STATE OF ALASKA 
ALASKA RETIREMENT MANAGEMENT BOARD 

RFP FOR SERVICES TO CONDUCT INDEPENDENT AUDIT  
OF PERFORMANCE CONSULTANTS 

RFP No. 19-010 
 
The Alaska Retirement Management Board (ARMB) is soliciting proposals from qualified firms 
to provide an independent audit of the performance consultants. 
 
The period of performance for this contract begins July 15, 2019 until September 15, 2019.  
 
A copy of the RFP is available on-line at:  
https://treasury.dor.alaska.gov/ARMB 
https://treasury.dor.alaska.gov/ 
or by contacting the ARMB Liaison at the address below. 
 
Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 P.M., Alaska Time on Friday, May 31, 2019. 
Oral proposals are not acceptable. 
 
Proposals must be sent to: 

ALASKA RETIREMENT MANAGEMENT BOARD 
ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE, TREASURY DIVISION 

Attention: STEPHANIE ALEXANDER 
Request for Proposal (RFP) Number: 19-010 

RFP Title: ARMB INDEPENDENT AUDIT OF STATE PERFORMANCE CONSULTANTS 
 
If using U.S. mail, please use the following address: 

PO BOX 110405 
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0405 

 
If using a delivery service, please use the following address: 

333 WILLOUGHBY AVENUE, 11TH FLOOR, SIDE A 
STATE OFFICE BUILDING 
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99801 

 
A Respondent’s failure to submit its proposal prior to the deadline will cause the proposal to be 
disqualified. Late proposals or amendments will not be opened or accepted for evaluation. 
 
DIRECT QUESTIONS TO:  
Stephanie Alexander – Phone 907-465-3749 – stephanie.alexander@alaska.gov  
 

https://treasury.dor.alaska.gov/ARMB
https://treasury.dor.alaska.gov/
mailto:stephanie.alexander@alaska.gov

